
Welcome to Mrs. Dodson’s Virtual Classroom 

   I hope that you are all safe and healthy. This new teaching and learning experience is unique. 

However, I am eager to give all of you the best experience possible and provide you with the math skills 

needed for future math classes. Below are the new expectations for my Geometry class.  Please, feel 

free to email me if you have further questions. 

Weekly Assignments: 

 Assignments will be posted on my website every Monday at 9 am.  The assignment is due the 

following Monday at 12 pm.  Assignments can be submitted using Clever, email, or a paper copy can be 

turned into the main office. (Important:  First AND Last name, Mrs. Dodson, Course, and period number 

must be stated on all assignments.) The first few weeks of Distance Learning we will review Circles to 

allow other classes to catch up.  This will be a nice way to adjust to this dynamic.  

Video Tutorials: 

 In order to give instruction, I will use Zoom and my email.  The live Zoom tutorials schedule can 

be found on my website. (See Zooming through COVID-19).  The live classroom norms are attached to 

this letter and to my website.  All live tutorials will be recorded and posted to my website for students 

unable to attend live.) If students have questions outside of the Zoom meeting time, please email me.  I 

can answer your questions via email or arrange a Zoom meeting.  Students are not required to 

participate in a Zoom meeting.  

Policy Changes: 

 If students have assignments missing from Quarter 3, please email me to arrange how to make 

up the work. Quarter 4 assignments must be turned in within the week they are assigned.  No late work 

will be permitted.  I will reach out to students towards the end of each week, if I have not seen activity 

on Clever, received an email, or paper copy not found in my on-campus inbox.   

Clever Instructions: 

   The preferred method of submitting assignments is using Clever.  The instructions are attached 

to this letter and on my website.   

Zoom Tutorials: 

 Zoom meeting dates are posted on my website. Students are not required to participate in a live 

tutorial. Zoom meetings will be used to give some basic instructions.  Zoom meeting will have many 

restrictions to guarantee the tutorial is productive.  Students will be placed in a Waiting Room and 

allowed into the Meeting Room if their full name is visible, muted, and background is permissible.  

 It is important to note to expect more changes.  Like I always, say “Control the Controllable”. I 

am looking forward to hearing and seeing you guys virtually starting next week.  Until then “be good, be 

safe, don’t do drugs, wear your seatbelts, don’t text and drive”.   

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Dodson. 


